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GP-4003-F05: Notice of AEMO’s Contingency Gas Determination 

Notice of AEMO’s Contingency Gas Determination 

 

Reference: National Gas Rules (NGR), Part 20, Division 8, Subdivision 2 

 

Under clause 444 of the NGR, based on information provided following the CG industry 
conference by STTM facility operators AEMO has determined that:  

• Contingency gas is not required to meet the operational requirement relating to the 
contingency gas trigger event for gas day 29 October 2023 and future gas days at STTM 
Sydney hub. 

 

An estimated shortfall of ~10 TJ still remains as at 18:45 AEST. In the event there are no further 
renominations, AEMO expects that this shortfall will be covered by MOS. 

 

AEMO will continue to monitor the event and provide further updates to the market as required. 

 


